ALMADEN PLAZA

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Re: Testimonial Letter

This letter is to serve as a testimonial to the quality of work and satisfaction of the product
completed by Calvac Paving Company. Over the past several years I have worked with
Calvac and their staff to acquire bids and complete jobs that I asked them bid on. I have delt
with the head estimator, Tom McDonald, and met with their president, Jim Adam, on all
concerns I had. The company is very much customer oriented and willing to work with their
clients. I continue to work with Calvac on annual basis. I do receive other company bids, but
Calvac has been the company to win the bidding. I would recommend Calvac to any property
owner or management company that need a job well done and on time.

Regards,

General Manager
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